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Dear Senate Committee on Energy and Environment,  

 

My name is Kelly Gilmore and I have been a user of the Willamette River for 40+ 

years.  I am writing you to express my strong support for Senate Bill 301.  

 

This bill would allow for our young family and many other young families we take 

boating to be able to participate in the watersports we love again. Our boat was one 

of the many that was once legal, but became banned from towing in the Newberg 

Pool.  

 

The request is simple, fair and just. Please do what is right by the boating community 

and support this bill. Thank you  


